

## IPU Campus News 08/2020

## Application deadline coming up Apply now for the Winter 2020/2021 semester

After an extraordinary Summer semester, which for the first time had to take place mainly in digital rooms, not only the lecture-free period has begun, but also the preparation for the coming Winter semester. At the IPU, most of this will once again take place digitally, but we are working on hybrid solutions, i.e. on the possibility of running individual attendance events. Hygiene measures have already been taken. You still can apply for the Winter 2020/2021 semester at the IPU Berlin. On Friday 28 August 2020 we invite all those interested in studying psychology at the IPU Berlin to our online Information Event (please register via our website).

A digital offer still available in the sometimes difficult Corona time is the **free consulting service of the IPU Sponsors and Fundraisers Association**. As an IPU student, you can get professional advice from psychotherapists on current problems – even during the lecture-free period. You can contact the chairwoman of the association, Christa Marahrens-Schürg, **by e-mail**.

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram for all the latest about IPU Berlin.



## News from IPU's International Office

The International Office is currently accepting applications for the DAAD Prize 2020 endowed with €1,000. The prize, which is financed by the German Federal Foreign Office (AA), honours outstanding international students or doctoral candidates, who have distinguished themselves through excellent academic achievements and remarkable social or intercultural commitment in Germany. Please apply to the International Office by no later than 4 September.

funding? Thus, if you are tired of doing unpaid internships and aim to enhance both your intercultural competences and your foreign language skills, get in touch with the IPU's International Office to get informed about ongoing funding opportunities!

By the end of September, the IPU's **9th international summer school on social trauma** will be

Did you know that all IPU students doing an **internship abroad** are eligible for scholarship

taking place. Due to the Corona crisis, the summer school, which was originally planned to take place in Nis, Serbia, had to be re-planned to a blended learning program – a totally new and exciting experience to both the lecturers and the students.

You can always find all current offers on our website.







